
Missouri Greater Ozarks Business Meeting 

September 14, 2024 

The 2024 business meeting of the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club was held September 14, 2024, 
at the Hermann, Missouri City Park Campgrounds.  The meeting was called to order by President Steve 
Mathias at 8:55 AM.  The invocation was led by President Mathias, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.   

Present for Roll Call included:  President Steve Mathias, 1st Vice President Jane Mathias, Corresponding 
Secretary Gary Rush, Treasurer Marsha Keith, Trustee and Past President Rick Keith.  Not present 
Recording Secretary Joyce Allen and Trustee Patty Kelly.   

Other members attending were Jim and Tara Wallace, Ed and Stacy Drane, Lora Spoering, John and 
Colette Krupco, Craig and Pat King and Linda Rush.  Guests present were Region 8 1st Vice President Ed 
O’Connor and Jill O’Connor, and affiliates Chris Shotton and Ilona Baumhofer 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read.  Rick Keith motioned to accept, seconded by Marsha 
Keith and approved by vote. 

Treasurer Report by Marsha Keith.  On January 1, 2024, there was a balance of $1,524.01 and the current 
balance is $1,0544.35.   

Unfinished Business:  None 

New Business:  Introduction of the new members in attendance, Lora Spoering and Jim and Tara Wallace.   

The following individuals were elected to the 2025 Executive Board: 

President, Jane Mathias 

1st Vice President, Patty Kelly 

2nd Vice President, TBD 

Corresponding Secretary, TBD 

Recording Secretary, TBD 

Treasurer, Marsha Keith 

Trustees:  Rick Keith (2025) and Keith           Pat King (2025-2026) 

Made the motion Rick and second Marsha Keith motion carried 

Additional positions include  Past President and Membership Chairman--Steve Mathias and 
Newsletter, Directory, Website Editor—Colette Krupco 

Ed O’Connor, Region 8 1st Vice President installed the officers for 2025. 

Announcements:   

Ed O’Connor stated that Volunteer Opportunities for the Sedalia International Rally will be announced 
soon. 

Steve Mathias provided a calendar with the Region 8 Rally in Amana, Iowa in May and the International 
Rally in late August identified and requested that members consider hosting a rally during available dates 
in 2025.   

Steve and Jane Mathias were thanked for the Hermann Rally and meals. 



Meeting was adjourned at 9:25 AM.  

 


